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Viewing of Answer Sheets for Class  V 

Dear Parents 

We would like to inform you about an upcoming opportunity for your child to 

review his/her performance in the recent annual exams. 

As a matter of school policy, the answer sheets of annual exams are not handed 

over to the students. We understand the importance of feedback in educational 

journey of the students. Therefore, we are pleased to announce that we will be 

allowing students to view their answer sheets of the annual exams.  

Kindly note that the viewing of answer sheets for students of Class V will take place 

on Wednesday, 20 March 2024 from 7.30 am to 11.00 am.  School buses will ply 

on normal routes. You are requested to make arrangements to drop and pick your 

ward accordingly. 

 We seek your cooperation in this endeavour. 

 

Warm regards 

Team BBPSRH  


